
January 31, 2017 

Public Scoping for Sites Project Underway 

Notice of Preparation (NOP) Released, Public Open House 
Meetings Scheduled 

Marking a significant project milestone, today the Sites Project Authority (Authority) took a critical 
next step in the project by releasing a Notice of Preparation for an Environmental Impact Report 
(EIR) and initiating public scoping. During the scoping period, the Authority will provide information 
and obtain public input on the scope and content of the environmental analysis for the Sites Project. 
  
The Authority is currently accepting public comments on the scope of the EIR. Comments should 
be received by March 2, 2017. Written comments can be mailed to: 
  
Scoping Comments 
Sites Project Authority 
P.O. Box 517 
Maxwell, CA 95955 
  
Comments may also be emailed to: ScopingComments@sitesproject.org. 
  
The public is also invited to attend two Scoping Open House Meetings to get information and submit 
comments on the scope of the EIR. 
  
Scoping Open House Meetings: 
  
Wednesday, February 15, 2017  
Sacramento Convention Center 
1400 J Street, Room 202 
Sacramento, CA 95814  
3:00 p.m.  
  
Thursday, February 16, 2017  
Sites Project Authority Office  
122 Old Highway 99 West  
Maxwell, CA 95955  
6:00 p.m. 
  
Additional information at: https://www.sitesproject.org/environmental-review/ 
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